
 

 

March 18, 2015 

 

Dear Property Owner or Resident: 

Skagit Transit is evaluating possible sites for the construction of a new Maintenance, Operations, and 

Administrative base to replace our current facility in Burlington. A Feasibility Study was recently 

completed that identified and ranked potential sites.  

Before a preferred site is selected, we would like to hear feedback from interested individuals. The 

Feasibility Study, which includes conceptual site plans, has been released for public review and comment. 

You can review the draft Feasibility Study in the following ways: 

 Download the document online at http://www.skagittransit.org/about-us/planning-documents/ 

 Review a copy of the document at Skagit Station, 105 East Kincaid Street, Mount Vernon 

 Review a copy of the document at the Skagit Transit MOA, 600 County Shop Lane, Burlington 

 Request that a copy be emailed or mailed to you by calling 360-757-8801 

Comments will be accepted through April 19, 2015 and may be emailed to cchase@skagittransit.org or 

mailed to:  

Skagit Transit, c/o Service Development Planner 

600 County Shop Lane, 

Burlington, WA 98233 

 

Skagit Transit will be hosting an Open House on March 31, 2015 from 3:30 to 6:00 PM at Skagit 

Station, 105 E Kincaid Street, Mount Vernon, to provide the public with an opportunity to review 

information, ask questions of staff, and submit written comments.  

 


